
 

 

 

 

 

 

University of Lincoln Students’ Union Volunteer Officer Report  

DATE 

 

School Rep of Sport & Exercise Science 

 

 

What has been worked on in the past month:  

 

This month I have had a meeting to discuss the design of the school hub 

website. Members from the student life design team had a meeting with 

myself, the students who came up with the idea along with the lead lecturer 

Sandy Willmott and the student engagement champion Dan Bishop. In the 

meeting we got to see a draft of what the website will eventually look like 

and we also were allowed to add anything that was not on the draft. The all-

important question was when will the hub go live and we were told mid-

February.  

 

Successes from the past month:  

 

Our big success from the past month is the school action day. This was a 

registered event and just from looking at the amount of people turning up it 

looked like over 200 students attending the event. The event ran smoothly 

with a member of staff leading each table along with the help of the course 

reps. In the first hour students went around each of the five tables discussing 

and writing down what they think needs improving in a certain area. In the 

final part of the day students would pick one area they are interested in and 

work alongside other students and a member of staff in what they think 

needs to be done. At the end of the event students went to the sports centre 

to compete in a dodgeball tournament ran by course reps. I went around 



each table and there was a lot said by the students which was amazing. The 

reason behind this event was to improve the student voice in the school and 

it was amazing to see a lot of the students be involved. 

 

Plans for next month:  

My plans for next month is to receive the information collected from the 

event and put that into practice. For example, I want to create a community 

event for the school and one of the areas at the school action day was 

communication between courses. The students and the member of staff 

wrote down ideas that they would like and from this I would like to create an 

event from the ideas that the students wrote down.  

Also, I am hoping that the student hub website for our school finally goes live, 

before it goes live I’ve been told that I can access the website and go 

through it to make sure everything works and it is presentable for our students. 


